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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
August 28, 2023 
 
Ann Sherline 
Senior Associate General Counsel 
Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago 
225 East Chicago Avenue, Box 261 
Chicago, Illinois 60611 
asherline@luriechildrens.org 
 
RE: Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act 20 ILCS 3960 
 PROJECT: #22-023 Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago 

PERMIT HOLDER: Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago 
 
Dear Ms. Sherline: 
 
On August 28, 2023, the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board received the first 
annual progress report for above referenced project.  The report is in compliance with 77 ILAC 
1130.760.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
John P. Kniery, Administrator  
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 

mailto:asherline@luriechildrens.org

	August 28, 2023
	Ann Sherline

